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Raszka Shelley

From: Roxanne Ross <greshamteaparty@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2016 3:29 PM

To: Sen Dembrow; Sen Edwards C; Sen Olsen; Sen Prozanski; Sen Whitsett; Reiley Beth

Subject: Testimony on SB1745

Please do not pass bill SB1574 because the average person cannot afford to have their expenses go up as a result of this 
bill. It would be different if we could just send contributions to green companies when we had the money and the 
inclination.  But you are arranging for our basic expenses to go up because of your own inclination without regard to 
whether we can afford it,    
 
It seems like you are trying to bring about a situation where we are bullied in the name of climate change.  
 
Please don't pass this bill. 
 
Roxanne Ross 
3075 SW 15th Ct 
Gresham OR 97080 


